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BRAVO Brass Ensemble from Princeton Symphony Orchestra Visits Community 
Park School  
Commmunity Park music teacher Stephanie Chorba hosted the BRAVO Brass Ensemble from 
Princeton Symphony Orchestra On Wednesday. Shown below, Mrs. Hale's fifth grade class 
learns the fine points of brass instruments and interesting details about the didgeridoo.  
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Thursday, Jan. 26  Band Concert 6:30 PM (see 
    below for more info!)    
Friday, Jan. 27  Party Boards Pancake  
    Dinner  
Feb. 7, 8 & 9   Kindergarten Registration  
    for 2017-2018 
Feb. 17   SCHOOLS CLOSED ð Staff  
    Development   
Feb. 20   SCHOOLS CLOSED ð   
    Presidentõs Weekend    
Feb. 27   1 PM Dismissal ð Staff  
    Development             
 
                                                                                                                
                           

 This is your year to sparkle 



 

 Kindergarten students in Ms. Sampsonôs class 

enjoy their monthly ñParents as Reading 

Partnersò session.  Parents, or any ñreading 

partners,ò are invited to come and read  with their 

child for a few minutes as a way to kick off the 

day with some quality time reading.                                                           

 

 
          

 

   

Community Park  Winter Concert is 
on Thursday Jan 26, 2017  

 
Our bands will perform a winter 
concert on Jan 26, 2017.    There will 
be two performances in the cafeteria. 
Afternoon concert is at 2:00 p.m ., 
evening concert is at 6:30 pm.  For 
the evening concert, band students 
are asked to meet Ms. Farrell in the 
gym at 6:15 for tuning and warm ups.  
 
For the day concert, musicians are to 
dress the same as they would for any 
other school day.  Students will  still 
be attending PE, recess, art, etc. and 
will need to wear the appropriate 
clothes to participate in those classes.  
However, the evening concert is a 
special event.  We do not have a dress 
code but would like for our musicians 
to wear nice stage clot hes.  Dress 
pants, khakis, and blouses are 
appropriate.  Sweat pants and t -shirts 
would not be a good choice.  

 

#ÏÕÎÓÅÌÏÒȭÓ #ÏÒÎÅÒ 

 
This week we read the book "I'm Gonna Like 

Me- Letting off a Little Self-Esteem" by Jamie 

Lee Curtis and Laura Cornell. I love this book 

because it speaks to children about being 

proud of who they are while teaching them 

about the importance of self- worth. The 

students were asked to think of qualities about 

themselves that they like the most. The 

students had a great time sharing with their 

peers what their best qualities were. Encourage 

your children to have a healthy self-image and 

love who they are! 

                          

                                                  



 

                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Storm Chasers!   
In Ms. Conoverõs Science lab, fifth grade students have been learning about weather, focusing on tornadoes 
and how they actually form. We looked at a map of 
tornado alley to ask questions, and drive our research. 
Students learned how different types of air  masses travel 
and meet in the middle of  the US, and how high and low 
pressure systems impact the conditions needed for a 
tornado to form. Finally, were able to see a tornado in 
the classroom, and discuss how this tornado is similar to  
tornadoes that form in the real world.  

                       

                     

 

 
Some reminders for parents and students to help things go smoothly:  
 

¶ We kindly request your help in mi nimizing the toys and other items, including Pokemon 
cards, that are coming to school with your children.  We cannot guarantee the safe -
keeping of personal items from home, their loss or ruin, and we are also finding that many 
of these items serve as a dis traction for students.  Thanks for your understanding and 
support in keeping personal items at home!  
 

¶ We WILL go outside for recess despite colder temperatures  and snow! The decision  to 
have indoor vs. outdoor recess  is made on a day-by-day basis and depends on not only 
temperature, but also wind, ground conditions, etc.  Be safe and assume we will go 
outside -- it is important that all students come to school prepared for the cold weather ð 
hats, gloves, warm coats  boots and snow pants when needed !!  There is no way to 
accommodate students not dressed properly for outdoors.  
 

 



 
          

NEXT SPECIAL EDUCATION PTO MEETING "Parent to P arent" (January 24, 2017, 7:00 
pm, ACC Room JW Middle School)  Parents have requested a meeting focused on sharing 
their ñstoryò, getting advice from other parents and exploring productive solutions to 
challenges. Weôll begin the meeting quickly reviewing Special Education PTO updates and 
then spend the rest of the time facilitating a roundtable discussion where parents can share 
their story and one concrete strategy they've used that has worked well. The goal is to build 
our community and leave with advice and counsel from others focused on actionable 
strategies for moving through the Special Education journey.  Please bring a friend or two to 
this meeting and all are welcome! For any questions, please contact 
specialedpto@gmail.com. 
 

mailto:specialedpto@gmail.com


 
 
Hi All, 

The party board dinner is quickly approaching, and we need your help to pull it off! As you 
may have heard, it's our biggest fundraiser of the year, as well as, an extremely fun night for 
all to enjoy! We need people to flip some pancakes to make it happen! Please sign up for the 
time slot that works best for you. When you report for your time slot the night of, please look 
for Jennifer Ross in the kitchen to check in with. 

*Please note, children are not allowed in the kitchen to help cook or serve. These volunteer 
opportunities are for adults only. Thank you so much! 

Best! 

Krissi Farrimond and Jennifer Ross 

View on Konstella   
To sign up to help  
 

        

https://www.konstella.com/activity-details.html?activityId=587f9077e4b050a72e428730

